
 

 

 
14th May 2018 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
To celebrate the Royal Wedding this weekend we will be holding a Royal Wedding 
Street Party Celebration during the morning of Friday 18th May 2018.  The students 
will be trying British themed food and taking part in party games.   
 
Students can come to school in non-uniform and we are asking that they wear party 
clothes in red, white and blue colours if possible.  If the weather is nice we will be 
taking the games outside so please ensure you apply sun cream to your child in the 
morning or complete the previously sent consent form and return to school as soon 
as possible.   
 
We are aware that some students will be fasting this week due to Ramadan so an 
alternative activity will be available whilst the students are trying the themed food.  
 
There will be a cost of £1.00 per student to cover the cost of the party. Please can 
you send the money into school in an envelope with your child’s name on by 
Thursday 17th May. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

C Endersby 
 
 
Mrs C Endersby 
Teacher 
 


